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For immediate release 

The Air Cadet League of Canada Announces 

2020 CAE Post-Secondary Scholarship Recipient* 

OTTAWA, ON (July 20, 2020) - The Air Cadet League of Canada (ACL) congratulates 

Warrant Officer First Class (WO1) Justin Kim who has been awarded the new 

$2,500.00 CAE Post-Secondary Scholarship.  

WO1 Kim is from 699 Jasper Place, Royal Canadian Air Cadet Squadron. While 

maintaining an excellent academic record, WO1 Kim completed the Glider Pilot and 

Power Pilot Scholarships courses, multiple hours as a ground school assistant instructor, 

and he is an executive member of the OSA Chess Club. In recognition of his tremendous 

efforts, WO1 Kim has won the Duke of Edinburgh Award and the Royal Canadian Legion 

Cadet Medal of Excellence. WO1 Kim has applied to the University of Alberta to pursue a 

career in medicine.  

The Air Cadet League of Canada is a civilian non-profit community based and volunteer 

led organization, which in collaboration with the Department of National Defence and our 

other partners, is dedicated to supporting the objectives of the Royal Canadian Air Cadet 

program, and to developing in youth the attributes of good citizenship and leadership; 

promoting physical fitness; and stimulating the interest of youth in the aviation and 

aerospace industry, including the air element of the Canadian Forces.  

*Due to the Covid-19 Pandemic, there were no Power Cadet summer training camp this year. 

However, CAE will continue to recognize outstanding cadets and provide 4 post-secondary 

scholarships of $2,500.  
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